
 

 
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
February 16, 2021 
 
TO:  General Service Conference Members 

Panel 69 Delegates 
 
FROM: GSB Strategic Plan Ad Hoc Committee 
 
RE:  GSB Strategic Plan – September 2020 Discussion Groups - UPDATE 

 
 
Dear friends, 
 
Thank you again for your participation in the September 2020 discussion group 
sessions.  We are grateful for the constructive and open exchanges and look forward to 
next steps. 
 
We indicated that a summary report of the discussion sessions would be developed and 
distributed to all participants.  And we apologize for the delay.   
 
However, we are pleased to inform you that the summary report is finalized, translated 
and attached.   
 
We anticipate discussing next steps at this year’s General Service Conference.  So, 
stay tuned! 
 
 
/sdw 
 


